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MISSION 
The 176th Resource Management Squadron (RMS) provides all logistical and financial services for 
the 176th COMPG Units and HQ AKANG. The Squadron provides a wide variety of critical services 
in support of both flying and non-flying units, including supply and fuels management, 
transportation management, and vehicle maintenance/ operation, pay, accounting, budgeting, 
and contracting services. RMS is comprised of 114 enlisted and 8 officer personnel and is 
responsible for managing warehouse assets worth more than $8 million, vehicles valued at $3.9 
million and over $40 million in federal funds. There are four functional divisions within the 
Squadron.  
 
The largest division of RMS, Base Supply, provides support to the nine C-130H, 4 HH-60G and 2 
HC-130 aircraft and more than 1000 personnel assigned to the 176th Composite Group and HQ 
AKANG. Base Supply orders, stocks, and issues aircraft parts, War Reserve Material, ammunition, 
supplies, equipment, clothing and fuel products. Supply is divided into 5 branches, with 60 
assigned personnel processing 300,000 supply transactions and issuing 2.7 million gallons of fuel 
products annually. The Chief of Supply also functions as the Assistant USPFO for Air (Property). 
  
Transportation 
The transportation  division provides vehicles and operators to support all Kulis and HQ AKANG 
Units, maintains the vehicle fleet, manages the military driver's licenses, and Vehicle Control 
Officers' programs, processes all incoming and outgoing freight, makes passenger travel 
arrangements, and issues commercial airline tickets. The 31personnel work in three major 
branches: Vehicle Maintenance, Vehicle Operations and the Transportation Management Office, 
while managing more than 140 vehicles, processing almost 5,000 shipments, and issuing tickets 
worth over $630,000. 
 
The Financial Management office is responsible for all fiscal matters for the 176th Composite 
Group and HQ AKANG. This division provides for the budgeting, receipt, obligation, and 
accounting for all federal funds through the 13 personnel in the Budget, Accounting, Travel, 
Military and Civilian Pay sections. The Comptroller also serves as the Assistant USPFO for Air 



(Fiscal) and manages the Base Workday Control Program. 
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Kulis ANGB, Anchorage, AK 
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